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Water Update May 1, 2019 

Readings: PFAS readings from our pilot study received in mid - March (61.2) and mid- 
April (55.6) were reported to DEP. These results were separate from our required 
quarterly report. We will now report our Pilot Test results to DEP on a monthly basis. 
The next sample is due to be collected on May 2, 2019. The next DEP required sample 
will also be collected on May 2, 2019.  Both monthly and required samples will be 
updated as received in our weekly update. 

Treatment: The town continues to work on the infrastructure for temporary treatment at 
the Chestnut Filtration plant. Equipment is ordered and should arrive on or about May 20, 
2019. We are working with Boyd/Precision on treatment infrastructure at Cranberry 
Well. 

Bottled water program: The program began on April 28. Pick up continues to be 
Mondays, Wednesdays, and Saturdays from 9-3 at DPW 

DEP: No additional news 

Town meeting: It is essential that the town votes favorably on Article 13 at the May 6 
Town meeting. The article does not allow us to spend any more money, it just allows us 
to use the existing appropriation to help solve this very important issue. Any payment 
from Boyd/precision will be used first. 

 

For any additional information please email us at water@townofhudson.org . 
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